Minutes of IQAC meeting held on 22.07.2019 at 11:45 am _in the Board room adjacent to the
Director Office,

A meeting of the IQAC committee was held on 22.07.2019 at 11:45am in the board room
adjacent to the Director office. The following decisions were taken in the meeting,

3 weeks orientation for B.Tech 1 year students in the beginning of the academic session was
introduced during the year 2018-19.IQAC feels that to ensure participation and seriousness of the
students in the Orientation programme, it may be considered as a 2 credit(S/X) course.

Qo

Coordinator, IQAC

Meeting ended with a vote of thanks to the chair.




